
 

 

Friday, 6 June 2025 

                                               

                                           Trashion Show and Leavers' Assembly 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 6 would like to invite you to our end of year Trashion Show and Leavers' Assembly. It 
will be held on Monday, 21 July at 18:00.  

Children will need to be brought into school at 17:30, where they will be registered by a 
member of staƯ and have time for final show preparations.  

Children will need to arrive at school wearing either black or white. They need to wear 
leggings/t-shirts/shorts/plain clothes so that they can put their costumes on top of what 
they’re wearing.  

All parents and families are invited, and tickets will cost £2 each with proceeds going to 
the children’s chosen charity: Florence Nightingale 

It will be an exciting event to showcase the children’s learning and creative outcomes 
for the term, as well as celebrating the children’s time at Elmhurst as they move onto 
their next chapter. We will provide refreshments and a fabulous evening of 
entertainment!  

Please sign up by clicking on the  Trip Overview.  

Children will need to be collected by an adult at 19:15, we cannot let children walk 
home on their own.  

Kind Regards,  

The Year 6 Team.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  


